
 

NATIONAL FEDERATION

OF THE BLIND
Live the life you want.

#GI   ING TUESDAY
TM

TEXTTO GIVEText “blind” to 85944
to donate $10

After you’ve enjoyed a nice Thanksgiving dinner and gotten deals on Black  
Friday and Cyber Monday, give back on #GivingTuesday by donating to the National  
Federation of the Blind. Your generosity will help blind people across the country live 
the lives they want.

Join us for our Winter Block Party!
We’re hosting a party to celebrate #GivingTuesday, and we’d love to see you there.
We’ll have free food, games, music, an appearance by the Oriole Bird, and more, 

so stop by and celebrate with us!

When: December 2, 2014, 5 p.m. to 8 p.m.
Where: National Federation of the Blind Jernigan Institute 

200 E. Wells St., Baltimore, MD

Food and beverages are being generously provided by:

For more information visit nfb.org/giving-tuesday  
or scan the code:

https://nfb.org/giving-tuesday

